
Hartland Board of Education 

Budget Subcommittee Meeting Minutes 

March 4, 2024 

 

 

Attendance:   Michelle Ferrari, Gwen Welcome, Pam Weber, Ellen Smith (on zoom), and 
Imma Canelli 

The BOE Budget Subcommittee Workshop was called to order at 6:05 p.m. Mrs. Imma Canelli 
reviewed the 2024-2024 proposed budget in each of the budget categories. No decisions were 
made following the subcommittee workshop.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:25 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Imma Canelli 

Superintendent 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Hartland Board of Education does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religious creed, age, gender, gender 
identification, veteran’s status, marital status, sexual orientation, national origin, ancestry, present or past history of mental disorder, 

mental retardation, or learning disability. 


